
 

It is number 21! 
 
 

Welcome again to Steamboat Springs and the 21st Rocky Mountain Mustang Roundup. 

We Mustanger’s had a great time last year. Over 500 mustangs showed, and about 200 

of them received awards. 

 

This will be our seventh year to invite the citizens of Steamboat to perform the judging 

duties. These volunteers are not judging professionals, but they enjoy the duties, and 

are keen to do a good job. It also helps us in providing the large labor pool needed to 

inspect over five hundred mustangs. 

 

Each pair of judges will inspect every car within a specific class, promoting better 

judging continuity. Your car will be graded using a five point scale, focusing on 

cleanliness, craftsmanship and attention to detail. The judges will evaluate the engine, 

interior, exterior, wheels/tires and overall appearance. Each category is worth 5 points 

for a maximum of 25 points. We encourage you to leave the hood and windows open, 

as the judges are instructed to not enter any cars unless specific permission is given. 

 

 

We are very pleased to involve our Steamboat Springs volunteers in our event and are 

confident you will also welcome their participation in the Roundup. Our goal is to 

organize a fair and fun competition, but we must insist…. all judging decisions will be 

final. Judging documents won’t be made public. I will be manning the judges table in 

case anyone needs assistance. 

 
Thanks again for being here! 
 
 
Bob Syrotchen; 
Judging Chairman 


